P.O. Box 130293 Ann Arbor, MI 48113 December 7, 2022



Matt Kulhanek Director, Ann Arbor Airport 801 Airport Dr. Ann Arbor, MI 48108

Dear Matt,

On behalf of the gardeners and board members of Project Grow Community Gardens, I would like to thank the Ann Arbor Airport for welcoming our gardeners once again in 2022. The garden has a devoted following that includes several members of our board.

The weather this year was dry, especially during the second half of the season, but it turned out to be a good year for Project Grow and I hope for you as well.

Happy holidays and best wishes for 2023!

Sincerely,

Kirk Jones

Managing Director, Project Grow Community Gardens